
See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

Do you own this product? 

Donald Duck and Daisy Duck figures sold as part 
of the Fisher-Price Little People® Mickey and 
Friends figure pack. 

Model: HPJ88 

Only the Donald Duck and Daisy Duck figures are being 
recalled.  

The Mickey Mouse, Minnie Mouse, Goofy, and Pluto 
figures are not recalled and may be kept by consumers. 

The model number is located on the bottom of the Goofy 
figure. 

Intended for children aged 18 months to 5 years. 

Dates sold: 7 June 2023 – 14 November 2023 

Why the product is recalled: These products may not comply with the 
mandatory standard for toys for children up to and including 36 months of 
age. The head of the Donald Duck and/or Daisy Duck figures can detach. 

Hazard: There is a risk of serious injury or death from choking if the head 
separates from the body of the Donald Duck and/or Daisy Duck figures. 

1. Consumers should immediately stop using the Donald Duck and
Daisy Duck figures and keep them out of reach of children.

2. Return the affected figures to the place of purchase, or contact Mattel
Consumer Relations, to receive a refund.

Mattel Consumer Relations can be contacted by email at 
infoaust@mattel.com or by phone on 1300 135 312. 

Purchased from: Various Toy Retailers – See traders list 
on www.productsafety.gov.au/recalls  
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